
Have your say...
On the planting design for the 
new under-5’s playground.

Come along to drop-in sessions 
on 18th & 25th May at the 
Sir Ralph Perring Centre.

This is an opportunity to hear about planting options, 
develop ideas to take forward and discuss future community 
planting workshops.

Drop-in 1		  Wednesday 18th May 3.30pm to 5pm - Ralph Perring Centre
Drop-in 2		  Wednesday 25th May 6pm to 7.30pm - GL Community Centre

		

If you cannot make it, but would like to share your ideas, 
please email leila.ben-hassel@cityoflondon.gov.uk where 
you can leave your suggestions.

Please note 
change
of date


